
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KENSINGTON SQUARE CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION  
 

NOTICE 
 

April 11, 2024 

 
Update on the “Spring Clean-up” 

 
Due to last week’s rain and more rain forecasted for the remainder of this week, Myers mowed 
and started to clean-up the branches and sticks on Tuesday, April 9.  Our service is normally 
scheduled on Wednesdays.  
 
Please note that this is not the extent of Spring Clean-up.  We are aware that more needs to be 
done. We needed to get the clean-up started this week in-between rain, storm basin water, and/or 
potential muddy conditions. 
  
In addition, I received a question about which nursery Myers utilizes. Locally, they use 
Stauffer’s of Kissel Hill. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lee Hayes, Grounds/Paving, Chairperson 
 


